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Dear Pharmacist’s Assistant (Basic), 

 

SAPC e-Note: PRE-REGISTRATION EXAMINATION FOR PHARMACIST’S ASSISTANTS 

(BASIC) INTENDING TO ENROL ON THE NEW QUALIFICATION 

 

The South African Pharmacy Council (SAPC) resolved that current Pharmacist’s Assistants 

(Basic) intending to enrol as Learner Post-Basic on the NEW Pharmacist’s Assistant qualification 

must write and pass an assessment, i.e. External Integrated Summative Assessment (EISA). 

  

The SAPC invites qualified Pharmacist’s Assistants (Basic) intending to register as Learner Post-

Basic Pharmacist's Assistants on the new Occupational Certificate qualifications to complete a 

short 5-minute survey available at this link: https://forms.office.com/r/NkLdWSHCKb 

  

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the SAPC 

at psp.eisa@sapc.za.org. 

  

Yours sincerely,   

  

Vincent Tlala 

Registrar/CEO   
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